
 

APRIL 2023 

2023 began on an excellent note. Another sponsor, NAMDIA, came on board with a 
commitment of N$250 000 for 2023. 
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Some of our first patients from 2009, Joshua, Renee, Daveline and Naapopye, have 
now commenced with their orthodontic treatments which is the last stage of their 
procedures. Our journey with them has been amazing and we are grateful for the 

trust that their parents put in us and the doctors that have been involved from the 
beginning. 

                                                                                                               

            

                                                                                                     

 
 

Daveline Farmer 

Renee Haraes 

Joshua Engelbrecht 

Naapopye Shilongo 

SOME SUCCESS STORIES 


